The following announcement can be adapted for local newspapers, online calendars and parish bulletins. If multiple schools are served by your community or parish, you may choose to include all school names in the announcement.



Twenty years ago, Saint Pope John Paul II said to an audience of Catholic educators in New Orleans, "Yours is a great gift to the Church, a great gift to your nation."

Countless people in our country have been blessed by the many gifts of Catholic schools. They have carried what they have learned and witnessed with them; however, many have lost touch with our local Catholic school communities. It is time for these people to reconnect with Catholic schools and give back.

It is with this recognition in mind that <Name of School> is pleased to participate in Many Gifts, One Nation: A Day of Giving to Catholic Schools. Scheduled for February 2, 2021, 12 PM EST to February 3, 2021 12 PM EST, this is a time for individuals to give to their local Catholic school. Visit www.NCEA.org/csw/manygifts to find the giving page link and search for <Name of School>.

Many Gifts, One Nation is made possible by NCEA and FACTS Management.